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At the Workers' Compensation Advisory Board meeting of
February 15, 1977 the following policy was agreed upon and
adopted:

Full or Part-time Employees

An employee working regularly each day is as a general thing
considered a regular and not part-time employee; although the
employment may not be for the usual full working day. If,
however, employment is intermittent and on occasional days
only, the employment may be classified as a part-time employee,
no set rule can be made and each should be considered on its
own merits and according to its own particular circumstances,
and each should be referred for a decision.
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